Ross Beever Memorial
Mycological Award

Established in 2014, this award is named in memory
of Dr Ross Beever, senior scientist and mycologist

at Manaaki Whenua-Landcare Research, widely
published plant pathologist of international repute,
plant geneticist, mentor and friend to many, and life
member of the Fungal Network of NZ (FUNNZ).

How much can you apply for?
Up to $5000

Who can apply? Any full time post-
graduate (PhD, Masters, Honours or
Postgraduate Diploma of Science)
student studying a topic relating to
New Zealand mycology or plant
pathology.

What can the award be used for?

Financial support for field work, study-

related travel, data analysis, reporting and living expenses or any
combination of these purposes.

How to apply: Application form and details available from:
https://www.funnz.org.nz/RBMMA S

Due: 5 pm, Monday 14th August 2023 to N\
David Orlovich, david.orlovich@otago.ac.nz



